
 

  

 

 

 

 

10.07.2018 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

RE: 3rd Congestion Surcharge Increase 

 
Increase of Emergency Congestion Surcharge for all import shipments 

to Ashdod and Haifa 
 
 
We wish to inform you that due to on-going operational challenges being faced at 
the Israeli ports, we will increase the congestion surcharge as follows: 
 

USD 225 per Container 
 

All import shipments destined to Israel will be subject to the surcharge until further 
notice starting as from: 
 

M/V Seago Antwerp V.1811S ETA Haifa July 17, 2018 
 M/V Seago Piraeus V.1811S ETA Ashdod July 19, 2018 

 
This surcharge will be on collect basis. 
 
If you require more information, please contact A.M.A offices. 
 
 
Always at Your Service, 
Associated Maritime Agencies A.M.A LTD 
As Agent Only 
 
 

 


